
Dear NDCA Member,
 

What is happening in womens sports right now is a perfect example of
 why its important for conservatives to speak out on sociocultural issues.  Too many have acquiesced to the immense
social pressure to either affirm or stay silent on transgenderism because they dont want to be labeled as hateful and
judgmental.  At this
 point, the pressure is so great that many citizens fear losing their job if they dare express an opinion that doesnt align
politically with the Left.  Many people justify their silence by telling themselves its none of their business how other
people live
 their lives.  However, transgender ideology does, in fact, affect us all.  There are real world implications for the
redefinition of certain key words like man and woman, and one way we are seeing that play out is the misguided,
dangerous, and unfair push
 to allow males in female sports.  We can make ourselves heard on this issue by urging our legislators to support HB
1298 relating to the prohibition of males in female sports.  We must not allow a counterfeit social justice for the minority
to create an injustice
 for the majority. 
Emails from the opposing side are pouring into the Senate. We must make our voices for truth ring loud and clear.
Spread
 the word to friends and family across the state!


